
 

 The following Blair County Board of Commissioners 
Meetings have been cancelled:  
 

 Tuesday, December 24 (1:00 p.m.)  

 Thursday, December 26, (1:00 p.m.)  
 
The next Blair County Board of Commissioners Meeting 
will be held on Tuesday, December 31 at 1:00 p.m. in the 
Commissioners’ Public Meeting Room.  
Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 


